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27/12/2020  13:39:522020/4986/P OBJ Sylvie chaurin Works has been taking place at the back of the restaurant on the roof for the fan extractor I believe. There 

was already a lot of issues with noise nuisance coming from it for residents. This has been a recurring issue 

and even more so in the last few days.  Could this not be ignored as part of the reopening of this restaurant.
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